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 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Diary Dates 
Monday 6th May – May Day Bank 
Holiday – closed to all pupils 
Friday 10th May – School council 
cake sale (fund raising for new 
bikes) 
Monday 13th May – Reception trip 
to Ash End Farm 
Wednesday 15th May – PTA 
Infant discos x2 
Tuesday 21st May – Nursery 
Sports Day am/pm 
Thursday 23rd May – School 
sports day 1.30pm 
Thursday 23rd May – Break up 
for half term holiday 
Friday 24th May – INSET day – 
school closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd June – School re-
opens to all pupils 
Monday 3rd - 9th June – 
Boldmere to Paris “Cure 
Leukaemia” bike ride 
Monday 10th – 14Th June – Year 1 
Phonic screening test begin 
Friday 14th June – PTA Elfridges 
(Fathers’ Day) 
Monday 17th June – National 
Sports week – Redpoint climbing 
wall 
Friday 28th June – Nursery 
Induction - Closed to current 
Nursery children 
Monday 1st, 2nd & 3rd July – 
Reception Induction sessions 
(Class 1,2,3) 9:30-10:30am or 
1:30 – 2:30pm 
Wednesday 3rd July – Transition 
Day 
Thursday 4th July – reports to 
Parents 
 

What an amazing turnout we had at school on Saturday morning! Our 
Ground Force Day was a huge success and we would like to offer a big 
"Thank you" to everyone that attended. You may have noticed the 
improvements to the front wellbeing garden, the quiet corner and the bike 
track area, it was amazing how much we achieved during the morning. We 
had lots of children and adults digging weeds, washing equipment, cutting 
down bushes, painting fences, sweeping, and planting flowers and seeds - 
what an super community team effort!  
Thank you to the teachers that also attended, giving up their Saturday for 
school again! Please can we ask now, that all children refrain from walking 
on the flower beds in the wellbeing garden and help us look after all the 
plants in the school grounds. 
The community spirit lives on further at Boldmere with our hard-working 
PTA! This year, they are looking for teams of year group/class volunteers 
to help with the organisation of the annual Summer Fayre on Friday 
5th July. A Parentmail was sent yesterday, detailing the tasks that require 
helpers. The PTA raise a huge amount of funds each year which help 
provide enrichment activities for our Boldmere children. They are a small 
team of volunteers who work tirelessly for the benefit of the school.  I 
would encourage everyone to please consider how they can help the PTA, 
even if it is just for an hour. Contact details are attached to the 
newsletter today, or alternatively, speak to Mrs. Kenny for further 
details.  
The Summer Fayre is always a great event but it does require a lot of 
volunteers to make it happen! 
 

Congratulations Board 
Congratulations to these children who 
are on the Congratulations Board this 
week: 
Year 1: Warrick, Chester & Zuri 
Year 2: James, Malala & Scarlett 

Newsletter: 
The weekly newsletter can also be 
found on the school website: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

48 hour Policy-Vomiting/ 
Diarrhoea 
A reminder that children 
must be clear of any sickness 
or diarrhoea symptoms for 48 
hours before they return to 
school. 

Value For This Half Term 
Our value for this half term 
is honesty.  
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School Council Cake Sale 
School council have been working with Mrs Mason to find a way to raise money 
for new bikes that the children can use on the bike track. Children voted to 
hold a cake sale.  
Each year group will bake cakes in school as part of the Design Technology 
curriculum and school council will then sell them on Friday 10th May during 
school hours. 
The school dining hall will be transformed into a cafe and children are invited 
to bring in a £1 donation to buy a cake and eat it at the cafe.  
If your child has a dietary requirement,  we ask that you kindly provide a 
suitable cake for your child to eat on the day (please pass this on to the class 
teacher). All precautions will be put in place during the baking of the cakes. 
We look forward to seeing how much money the children can raise! 
 

Absences & Lateness 
Please can we remind all parents/carers 
that you need to call (01214642338) or 
email (enquiryinf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk) 
before 9am in the morning if your child is 
going to be absent from school or if they 
are going to be late for any reason.  
If we have not heard from you then a call 
will be made to you as part of our 
responsibility to safeguard children. 
Thank you. 

Medical Appointments 
A reminder that if your child 
will be absent from school, 
arrive late or have to leave 
early due to a medical 
appointment we do need to 
see some evidence in the 
school office.  
We will need to keep a copy of 
this to support your child’s 
medical attendance mark on 
the registers. 

Science Week 2024 
We had a fantastic Science 
week last week! The children 
enjoyed taking part in a 
variety of exciting 
investigations.  
 
 
 
 
 
They have also loved watching 
the chicks hatch and develop! 

Science Selfie Competition 
Thanks for all the fantastic Science Selfie entries. 
The Three Winners are: 
William Juetting RI 
Nye Sleigh 1H 
Sophie Pierart 2B 
Congratulations to all of them! 
 

Curly Wurly Challenge 
Our Curly Wurly challenge 
winners were 2P who 
stretched their curly wurly to 
an amazing 2 metres and 
72cm!!! 
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Email addresses for correspondence specific to your child’s 
class/year group. 
bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

School Emails  
Two new separate email addresses for 
Infants/Juniors: 
enquiry-inf@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
enquiry-jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
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Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 
Please can we remind parents that you need to 
order lunches for your child via School Grid.  
If your child is absent from school, please 
remember to cancel any ordered lunches as soon as 
possible to help reduce any wasted meals. 

Dolce School Catering 
If you would like to contact Dolce our school catering 
company regarding anything to do with school lunches 
please contact them via customercare@dolce.co.uk 
 

Mrs S Kenny 
Head of 
School 
30/04/2024 

BIB Newsletter for week beginning 29th April 2024 
BIB children have been visiting the chicks in Infant 
school during the last two weeks. They have watched 
the eggs hatch and have had some little cuddles with 
our fluffy friends now that the chicks have hatched! 
Giraffes have also been learning about farm animals 
in preparation for their trip with Reception soon. 
A reminder again that ED will be making our weekly 
visit to Communitea Cafe on Friday.  
Please remember to bring £2 cash as we are learning 
about money and how to count in different 
denominations. 
Congratulations to Stars of the week  
Parker in LK 
Sam in ED 
Alim in Giraffes 
Keep working hard all of you! 
PE Champions are: 
Habiba, Yasmin and Alim. 
Well done to you three this week! 

Busy Bodies 
May booking forms 
May booking forms are due Wednesday 1st May with 
fees due Friday 3rd May. 
Late booking forms will incur a £5 admin fee per 
child. 
 


